
 
 

 

Date: 
9 March 
2022 
 

Dear Neighbour, 
 
Re: York Way Estate Development Update 
 

I write to you on behalf of the City of London Corporation (the City Corporation) to 
provide a brief update regarding the approved scheme to provide 91 new homes 
and improvements across York Way Estate.  
 
Prior to construction commencing, we plan to engage with residents, ensuring you 
are fully informed and aware of planning conditions and next steps.  
 
We also plan to commence consultation activity regarding a construction 
management plan, which the appointed contractor must adhere to. The City 
Corporation is currently in the process of procuring a contractor before construction 
commences towards the end of summer.  
 

Should you have any comments, questions, or wish to join our Residents’ 
Steering Group as we transition into the construction phase, please email 
hello@yorkwayestate.com or call our new freephone number 0800 772 0475. 
 
You can also stay updated by visiting our website: www.yorkwayestate.com. 
 
Comm Comm UK will now become the main point of contact for residents on behalf 
of the City Corporation until a contractor is appointed.  
 
We look forward to introducing ourselves and working with you during the months 

ahead. 

 
Kinds Regards, 
 
 
Jessica Stewart, 
Comm Comm UK 
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